## **NEWSLETTER FOR MARCH**



#### LITTLE FEET CHILDCARE CENTRE

# THIS MONTH'S THEME "KNOWING EACH OTHER"

#### March's Upcoming Events

HOLI – Festival 6<sup>th</sup> March of Colours

Parents meeting

24<sup>th</sup> March



#### Major Events Celebrated in February

Waitangi Day - Our children at Little feet childcare had the opportunity to celebrate Waitangi Day for the whole week with different activities. Maori songs were introduced at mat time. The children did a great job creating a WAKA boat, koru and a kiwi bird collage. Colouring the New Zealand flag and singing the National Anthem was the most exciting part of the day. The class treaty was also discussed with the children and they all contributed towards their class treaty. The children also learnt about the weaving using the natural leaves and celebrated the week by singing the Maori songs.

#### Teachers

Araadhana, Reena, Jerilyn, Gurmeet, Priya and Shweta

#### Reminder

- Healthy Lunch Box (Nut Free)
- Water Bottle
- Sunhats
- Spare Clothes
- Beddings
- Sun cream

**Policy for Review**Civil Defense policy

## What Are We Learning?

There are lot of skills we are learning now: -

- Respecting different Cultures
- Sharing and Turn Taking
- Self-help Skills
- Social Skills
- Problem Solving
- Perseverance skills



## Message from Under 2's

Welcome Manvik to the under two room in the Little Feet Family! Under twos are currently focused on enhancing their sensory skills based on their interests. They are interested in exploring resources using their hands, exploring the texture and colour. They have fun exploring with play dough, scribbling on the wall or on paper, painting and making patterns, and exploring and building with sand. To develop and enhance their sensory skills, they are provided with more provocations or activities and different resources.



## Message from over 2's

We welcome, Erleen and Abel to our over two room in the Little Feet family. Their sense of belonging shows that they have settled in well and enjoying their surroundings.

The over 2's are currently interested in construction. Their interest grew from construction of houses from the colourful blocks. To extend their interest, the teachers have set up the carpentry table with the carpentry resources and through the children's voice the teachers captured the interest or 3 Little Pigs and tower. The children have demonstrated and made a little pig house with the help of the teachers and is displayed at the front foyer.





### **Contact Us**

18 Kingswood Road Papatoetoe, Auckland

Ph: (09) 277 7217

Email: <a href="mailto:info@littlefeetchildcare.co.nz">info@littlefeetchildcare.co.nz</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.littlefeetchildcare.co.nz">www.littlefeetchildcare.co.nz</a>

Facebook:

www.facebook.com/Littlefeetchildcare/

